Letter No. 10 of 2002 04 April 2002
E/70/139/02

From: Secretary for Public Service Affairs

‘
L2

Supervising Officers in Charge of Ministries/Departments
Publi or Rese & Development Sc¢

In the context of Administrative Reform Strate

gies and, in line with the Action Plan of
this Ministry “Towards the Modernisation of the P

ublic Service”, in collaboration with the

We would welcome any suggestion that you may have in respect of applied research
within your respective Ministry/Department.  These may be forwarded to the

dministrative Reforms Unit of this Ministry by the end of April 2002.

Additional information on the proposed scheme may be obtained from Mrs. b 5
rghen, Principal Assistant Secretary (phone No. 201 1434),

Your collaboration in this matter will be highly appreciated.

(D. P. Ruhee)
Secretary for Public Service Affairs

to: Secretary to the Cabinet and Head of the Civil Service

Adminstratve Reforms Unil, 7% Floor, Mew Government Centre, Port Lours Tel' (230) 201 1434, (230) 201 3485 - Fax {230) 2125528
E-mal mcsa-aru@mat gov.mu



